
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

18 November 2011 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

BRIEF ADJOURNMENT OF HEARING OF EVIDENCE IN CASE 002 

 

While opening statements in Case 002 will take place as scheduled on 21 November 2011, 

the Trial Chamber today announced a brief adjournment of the hearing of evidence in the trial 

of Case 002, originally scheduled to commence before the ECCC on Monday 28 November 

2011.  

The hearing of the evidence in Case 002 will now begin on Monday 5 December 2011. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Lars Olsen 

Legal Communications Officer 

Mobile: +855(0)-12 488 023 

Tel: +855 23 219 841 ext. 6169 

Email: olsenl@un.org 

Mr. Neth Pheaktra 

Press Officer 

Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 483 283 

neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 

 

 

   


